
Need health 
coverage?
Visit HealthCare.gov to sign up for coverage 
through the Health Insurance Marketplace.

https://www.healthcare.gov


Don’t miss out – make sure you’re ready to enroll for 2017 coverage by visiting 

HealthCare.gov.  Marketplace Open Enrollment is November 1, 2016 - January 31, 2017. 

You may qualify for coverage through a health insurance plan, Medicaid, or  

the Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP).

For more information, visit HealthCare.gov or call the Marketplace Call Center at  

1-800-318-2596. TTY users should call 1-855-889-4325.
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